
“...exists to reach out & enfold people for Jesus, 
together becoming devoted disciples of Him.” 

PO Box 5072, Lacombe, AB T4L 1W7                             

Office Phone: 403.782.4563                         

Email: office@wolfcreekchurch.ca                   

Bulletin Announcements due Thu. 1pm:              

bulletin@wolfcreekchurch.ca   

                     

Visit our website for more info about      

our church, and a safe place to submit             

confidential prayer requests: 

www.wolfcreekchurch.ca  

Sunday Worship Service 10am 

Hands & Feet Service - June 2 

Welcome Guests! May you experience the 
gracious hospitality of Christ and His people 
as you worship with us today.  
 
Nursery: We offer a supervised Nursery lo-
cated off the side of the main entrance for 
babies and toddlers. As well as a Cry Room 
for parents with babies located behind the 
sanctuary. 
 
Sunday School: Preschool (ages 3-5) meet 
your teacher in room C3 down the hallway. 
Parents please sign in/out your little ones.   
Children & Worship (Gr. 1-3) meet your 
teacher in the classroom upstairs.  No class 
for the Gr. 4-6 group today. The next and 
last class for this group will be on May 26. 
 

   Church Information Pastoral Need?  

Please contact  one of the Elders: 

Gary B. 403-506-3734 

Bowen T. 403-598-7252 

Clarence V. 403-391-6772 

Johnathon N. 403-307-7122 

Annette Z. 403-358-8236  

Coffee Today: Ken & Marlene 

Nursery Today: Chelsey, Caitlin & Leah 

Greeters Today: Brian, Peter & Nathan 

 

Coffee, May 19: David & Cathie 

Nursery, May 19: Jenna, Brittany & Cayleigh 

Greeters, May 19: Brian, Peter & Nathan 

 

                                                                 
May 12, 2019 

Happy Mother’s Day! 

Ephesians 2:11-16;  John 17:20-25 

"Reconciliation - How to Start"  

Sean Folkerts  

Today’s Offering - NAIM (Sean & Becky F) 
May 19 - Pregnancy Care Center 
Online Giving Available (E-Transfer) 
Email: treasurer@wolfcreekchurch.ca 
Q - Where are you donating?   
A - wolfcreek 
*Please note, if your offering is not going 
to today’s ministry listed above, please 
use the memo line to specify where you 
would like for it to go.  

Church Events, May 13-May 19 
 

Mon: 9-9:45am Chair yoga 

7:30pm BOB 

Tue: 4:45pm Fitness Class 

Wed: 9am-3pm Rental 

6pm Fitness Class 

7pm Classroom Rental 

Thu: 4:45pm Fitness Class 

Sat: 4-6pm Rental 

Sun: 10am Communion Service 



Safe Church Update: As discussed at the Church Family Meeting, we are forming a team to help streamline the 
implementation of our Safe Church Policy. Leadership is asking for volunteers to this team from each ministry 
group who is impacted by the policy, as well as anyone who has an interest in Safe Church. We intend to have 
our first meeting on the last week of May, and to have the implementation plan ready for Sept 1/19. Please 
consider helping out on this team. Contact anyone on the Leadership Team for more information. 
 
Pastor Search Team: Leadership is asking for volunteers to form a Search Team to start the process to find our 
next pastor at WCCC. We intend to form a team of approximately 7 members, representing a good cross sec-
tion of our church family. We hope to have the team formed and given their mandate by the end of May. 
Please consider volunteering for this team by contacting anyone on Leadership.  
 
Sunday School - Today is the last class of the season for Children & Worship. We will be having a year end par-
ty and graduation for the children moving up to grade 4. The Grade 4-6 Group will have it’s last class on May 
26.  
 
Baby Bottle Campaign - Wolf Creek Church will start the Baby Bottle Campaign next week, May 19.   
 
Calling ladies of all ages! Please join us on Tuesday, May 21 at 7pm for ladies night! We will meet up to eat, 
play and socialize together. Please bring your favorite spring time treat to share. Feel free to bring a game or 
activity to do as a group. Please contact Taby Vogelaar at 403-352-2488 with questions.  
 
Hands & Feet - The next Hands & Feet Sunday is fast approaching, and at this time we are looking for any 
suggestions for projects. Maybe you know someone who could use a little help. Please feel free to talk to the 
planning team: Lidy D, Robert S, Joyce A & Tracy M. So be sure to save the date - Sunday June 2. Sign up sheets 
will be available next week.  
 
A Note from Stewardship - Jenn Hamborg is preparing to go to Honduras in June and here is how we can 
help. “As we prepare to travel abroad, we plan to bring supplies with us- for ourselves to use while down 
there, for these women we are serving in the hospitals, and if possible, leave the remaining with the amazing 
group of Dar a Luz Honduras.” 
Here is a list of needed items: 
Sanitary napkins, face cloths, collapsible paper fans, small hand sanitizers, individually wrapped hard candies, 
baby items (Onesies, blanket, small diapers, socks, baby hats), exercise/birth balls, large warm socks, spray 
bottles, washable hot and cold packs, stress (squeeze) balls. Larger medical items are needed as well as per-
sonal items to use while we are down there such as, travel size protein powder/bars, thieves vegetable spray, 
Pepto Bismol, Gravol, first aid supplies, etc. 
 
Thank You from the Admin. Team!! A BIG thank you to everyone who came out Saturday afternoon for the church 
spring cleaning. We got lots accomplished: windows cleaned, chairs shampooed, duct work dusted, pot holes filled, and 
much more!  
 

Wolf Creek Youth: The next youth meeting is May 6, 
7pm. All youth in Grade 7-12 are welcome. Any ques-
tions please talk to one of the leaders (Ashley S, Jessi-
ca B, Mary E & Brett M).  

Band of Brothers: Weekly Menõs Bible study, Mondayõs 
starting at 7:30pm. Please talk to Gord L. (403-302-
9169) for more information. 

Menõs Breakfast: Please note, regular Menõs Breakfast 
at the church will be the 1st Saturday of the month for 
the spring/summer season. Contact Jason C. (403-373
-0765) for more information.  

There are a number of other small groups available to 
join.  If you may be interested in joining a small group, 
please contact Stephen Selke: 403-896-9543 or email: 
sjselke@live.com 

 

Camp Rehoboth Volunteers Needed - Camp Rehoboth is 
a volunteer-run summer camp ministry for persons with 
developmental disabilities. Our largest needs are Nurs-
es/LPN’s and Counsellors (16+)/Counselors in Training 
(14+), who are people willing to be a friend. Camp will 
be starting soon, and we need your help in the following 
ways: 
R&R (June 30-July 5) - 1 Nurse/LPN, 1 Night Watch, 10 
Counsellors 
Adult 1 (July 6-12) - 10 Counsellors 
Adult 2 (July 13-19) - 1 Nurse/LPN, 4 Assistant Cooks, 15 
Counsellors 
Independent (July 20-28) - 2 Nurses/LPN’s, Techie, 10 
Counselors 
Youth Week (July 29-August 2) - 1 Nurse/LPN 
Please contact camp@rehoboth.ab.ca for more infor-
mation, or apply online: www.rehoboth.ab.ca 


